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NOTE: This e-mail and any attachments or prior e-mails may contain confidential information that is legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure, even if received in error. Do 
not read, retain or distribute this e-mail if you are not a named recipient. 

  

This message modifies information supplied by Maritime Telecommunications Network, Inc. ("MTN") in the above-referenced 
application for Katrina-related special temporary authority, filed through IBFS on September 7, 2005.  MTN requests that the 
pending application be changed from a request for five temporary-fixed Ku-band earth stations to a request for one temporary-
fixed Ku-band earth station.   
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